
 

 

Client Name:_____________________________  

Scheduled date of admission:________________ 

While we wait out this unprecedented season of COVID-19, please know that client and staff safety 

is our #1 priority.  Therefore, as we reopen the Northwood program safely and responsibly we 

appreciate your cooperation as we implement some temporary safety guidelines: 

 All new clients must have tested negative for COVID-19 within 7 days prior to admission, OR 

been quarantined for 14 days prior to admission. Quarantine would include those individuals 

who have been in detention, an inpatient hospital, or under house arrest with ankle 

monitoring to assure compliance.  

 All new clients must be free of any COVID-19 symptoms upon admission. 

 All new clients must agree to wear a mask for the duration of their treatment stay, or until the 

rate of positive COVID-19 cases begins to substantially decrease. 

In addition, the parent/legal guardian and/or referring agency must agree to provide or arrange 

immediate transportation home if the client becomes symptomatic.  

We hope the current pandemic will be over soon and we can get back to our normal protocols for our 

clients and staff.   For now, we appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we provide the 

most safe and therapeutic residential environment possible.  If you have any questions please 

contact Mark Spurlock at 256 546-6324 (ext. 204). 
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